

ACT BOARD OUTCOMES

from meeting of 28 June 2021

FROM THE PRESIDENT

NEW BOARD MEMBER

Wayne Bolin has joined the Board in the role of Treasurer. Wayne is a fully qualified accountant, a partner with MGI Joyce Dickson, a long-term Canberra resident and has extensive Board experience.

LEO'S PLACE

As word spreads through primary care clinicians and via presentations to community groups and politicians, we are seeing a steady rise in numbers at Leo's Place.

Thank you to our General Manager, Julie Elliott, is doing a fantastic job at Leo's in addressing client enquiries, organising shifts, ensuring delicious meals are available to our guests etc etc. This has been in addition to her normal work and the Board expressed its sincere appreciation for her input.

DONATIONS

We have been very fortunate in securing a donation of \$8,000 from Aspen Medical/Hands Across Canberra for the development of a toolkit for members of the LGBTIQ community and their carers.

We have also been fortunate to secure 1800 cloth masks courtesy of GIVIT and these can be used by our volunteers.

FUNDRAISING DINNER

Plans are charging ahead for the fundraising dinner to be held at QT (the former Lakeside Hotel) on Saturday 9 October 2021. The band has been locked in, the champagne is on order, more than half the butterfly bags are filled and work continues in sourcing the remaining butterfly prizes and the live and silent auction items. This dinner is our primary fundraising activity for the year, so we encourage people to book their seat at a table, or in fact organise a table of 10. Tickets are \$125.00 per person and include a sumptuous three course meal, champagne on arrival and drinks during dinner. If you can help source prizes or would like to book a table, please contact Dave Burnet on 6255 5771.

NEXT MEETING

The next meeting of the Board of Palliative Care will take place at 6.00 pm on Monday 26 July 2021 at the Tom Elvin Centre.

Louise Mayo AM President